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9th June – Phonics Screening check week
Multiplication Tables check week

11th June – Zebras Family Lunch
18th June – Bears Family Lunch
19th June – KS2 Sports Day 9.10am
20th June –EYFS/KS1 Sports Day 9.10am

- Penguins Sports 2.00pm
20th June – Rest of Year 4 on a trip
25th June – Ladybirds Family Lunch

- EYFS Butterfly trip
26th June – KS2 Music Concert
2/3rd July – Y4 transition days
2nd July  – St Mary’s Transition day
7/8th July – KS2 Play
18th July – 9.30am Church
18th July - Last day of term
21st July – INSET day for staff

Dates for the Diary

Worship
This week, all our 
prayers have been for 
our friend Millie.  We 
ask God to take the very 
best care of her, and we 
send all our love and 
prayers to her family, 
who are in our thoughts 
and hearts every day.
Thank you to everyone 
for your support.

Please can you make sure your 
child has their wellies, 

waterproof coat and a pair of 
old tracksuit bottoms in a bag 

for their Croft Day. In 
addition, depending on the 
weather – a sun hat and sun 

cream may be needed to! 

Croft   
on the Heath

No Celebration Worship next 
Friday

Next week’s birthdays will be 
celebrated on  

Friday 20th June
At the KS1 worship

Families of
Ladybirds/Bears/Zebras/Tigers

Attendance in School
This week’s attendance is 

94%
Without lates and holidays, our 

attendance would have been 97%
We are aware that some families 
have holidays booked within term-
time, which may unfortunately incur 
the government fine. Please make 
sure you complete a holiday form.  
There were 20 late check-ins this 
week, please make sure your 
child is here by 8.55am.

KS1 visit to Bramshall Park
Y1 and Y2 enjoyed a walk to the park this week as part of their 
local study in Geography and Science.  Our roving reporter, Eva, 
said, “playing on the park was fantastic, we had to use our maps to 
locate features in the park, we went into the woods which 
reminded us about our story, “Into the Forest” by Anthony Brown. 
We had a great time!”

KS2 trip to the Potteries Museum
Y3 and some Y4 children had a great trip to the museum.  Our 
reporters, Zoe and Sophie, said  “We liked the Spitfire, it was 
amazing, we saw lots of art which was very creative, we saw the 
Staffordshire hoard, and pieces of Anglo-Saxon helmets, we 
learned lots of facts and saw artefacts which help us to learn 
about history. The best bit was everything (but not the 
skeletons!!)  

Friday 13th June
Colour Run

We will be having a Colour Run 
for all our children, which we 
will be doing in honour and 
memory of our friend Millie, 
who sadly passed away this 
week.  The colours will signify 
the rainbows in the sky as we 
celebrate her beautiful life at 
St Mary’s. 
Please return the form so 
your child can take part and 
let’s raise as much money as 
we can to support 
Millie’s family at 
this very sad and 
difficult time. 

National Competition Winners

5 of our children were chosen as 
winners from over 75000 entries.  
They were presented with their 

awards at a fantastic ceremony at 
Coventry University last night, 

proudly representing our school and 
their families.



Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Cheese & BBQ 
Pizza

Our next events
Friday 27th June - Leaver’s Disco 
Friday 4th July – 5.15pm Summer 
Soiree  - An evening of fun and 
entertainment!

Spaghetti 
Bolognese

Tomato 
Pasta

Cheese & 

Cheese & 
Tomato 

Pizza

This Term…..
We will be offering 
Family Lunches and 
each child can invite one 
family member for lunch!   
Letters will be sent out the 
week before your class lunch, 
so you can see the menu, 
book and pay on parent pay!
Weds  11th June - Zebras
Weds 18th June - Bears
Weds 25th June – Ladybirds

Thursday 12th June (rearranged!)
Penguins are having a Stay & Play on The Croft 
from 10.00-11.00am.  One family member is 
invited to come and join in. Unfortunately, we cannot 
accommodate any siblings/pushchairs for this event.  
Meet at the Croft gate at 10am!  

Important dates coming up:
Thurs 19th June – KS2 Sports Day 
9.15am Leopards/Crocodiles/Giraffes
(weather permitting)
Fri 20th June-EYFS/KS1 Sports Day
9.15am(weather permitting)
Ladybirds/Bears/Zebras/Tigers

2.00pm Penguin Sports Day

Thursday 26th June
Year 3/4 Music Concert
At Renew Church 2pm – tickets will be 
£2 each and available on Parent Pay, the 
week before the concert.
Weds 2nd July & Thurs 3rd July
Transition days at middle school for Y4
Wednesday 2nd July – Transition day 
at St Mary’s
All children will have a taster day in 
their new class, including our new 
Reception children, ready for 
September.
Monday 7th July 2pm
Tuesday 8th July 5.30pm 
The children in Year 3 and 4 are 
performing a play.  Tickets on sale 
nearer the time, £1 each
Friday 18th July 
9.30am - Leavers Service at Church

Head Lice
Please, please check your child’s hair, as headlice are about, 
and can make children feel itchy, sore and uncomfortable. 

They also spread quickly to other heads. 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


